
 

 

CAM Transition Update 
April 19, 2023 

 

Responses to the RFQ were due by 12:00 pm on Monday, April 17. Below are the 
responses we received: 

  

 City of Detroit  

The City of Detroit applied, with Wayne Metro Community Action Agency, 
for all four service lines in the RFQ (CAM Lead Agency, Call-Center Access, 
In-Person Access, and Back Office). In the City’s application, Wayne Metro 
would implement the Call Center Access, and the City would implement the 
other services (CAM Lead, In-Person Access, and Back Office). As an “all-
in-one” application, the City also selected the option to not allow 
substitutions for any of the four components. 

 Homeless Action Network of Detroit 

HAND applied for the CAM Lead Agency services. 

 

The next step is for these applications to be reviewed by the review 
committee. The review committee is meeting on Thursday, April 20, 2023 to 
kick off the review process. Additional updates on the review process will 
come to the CAM Transition Team in the coming weeks. 

 

 


